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TRIP LOGO/PHOTO HERE
University of Florida Foundation

International Medical Education Program, NAME OF TRIP
c/o Amanada Touchton
PO Box 100213
Gainesville, FL 32610-0228
Dear XXX,

This upcoming March, The UF College of Medicine Office of Global Health, medical students will coordinate six medical service learning trips to Mexico, Ecuador, Haiti, and the Dominican Republic. Our trips consist of medical students, pharmacy students, physician assistant students, and dental students. Our trip will be supervised by faculty depending upon the specific needs of each country’s underserved population. Our efforts will provide much-needed medical care to these communities, as many of the individuals seen in our clinics have little to no access to healthcare and opportunities for us to learn from our local hosts and colleagues.
We collaborate with organizations and universities that help provide us with lodging, food, translators and camaraderie while we staff their on-site clinic and daily travel to one of their urban or rural areas of outreach. In addition to staffing the clinics, we will bring or arrange the purchase of much needed medical supplies, medications and educational materials.
This experience will provide us with invaluable one-on-one real life clinical experience in addition to our regular classroom studies. We are afforded an opportunity to interact with patients -- especially those from another culture -- and to acquire a more holistic perspective of different approaches to medical education and healthcare while also giving back to the global community.

My team has a goal to raise Total Trip Goal by Date Here to cover costs including lodging, supplies, and medications we will bring to run our clinic. Although our team will hold other fundraising events, the majority of funding typically comes from donors like you.
All donations toward the Global Health Trips and program are 100% tax-deductible. If you are interested in helping us reach our Trip Goal goal, please find below three easy ways to give:
1. Check made payable to “The University of Florida Foundation, Inc.” (Fund XXX designated in the memo line). Please mail check to the above address.

2. Securely Online through the link: www.general Global Health fund.
3. In-Kind Donation – of a non-monetary item that can be used for a raffle, prize or auction item during one of our fundraising events. Please contact me directly at phone number/email here.

While donations are non-refundable, in the event of trip cancellation, donations will be used for future global health service learning trips. 

Thank you for your consideration and support,
Student Name Here
Class Year
An Equal Opportunity Institution


